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NEWS RELEASE 
 

County Road 1 Railroad Crossing Replacement Begins Wednesday 
 
 

September 24, 2018 
 
 
Replacement of the Twin Cities and Western railroad crossing on County Road 1 (Dairy Avenue) is 
scheduled to begin Wednesday, September 26, 2018.  The installation of the new concrete surfacing 
and approach work will require the road to be closed to thru traffic.  A detour will be installed utilizing 
US 212, County Road 72 (Diamond Avenue), and County Road 3 (120th Street) (see attached map).  
This work should last approximately 2 days.   
 
Some minor preparation work will be done tomorrow but traffic will be allowed through the work zone.    
 
Any questions regarding the project should be directed to Elvis Voigt, Maintenance Superintendent at 
(320) 484-4321 or email at elvis.voigt@co.mcleod.mn.us. 
 
Up to date project specific information will also be posted on our Facebook and Twitter pages; 
username is “McLeodCoHwy”. 
   
 
 
John Brunkhorst, PE 
McLeod County Engineer/Public Works Director 
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COUNTY	ROAD	1	(Dairy	Ave)	
TCW	RAILROAD	CROSSING	REPLACEMENT	

DETOUR	MAP	
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